Coastal Together David Hopkins Lucy Daisley-Cramp Executive Head - Simon Wakeman - exechead@coastaltogether.co.uk Co-Chairs of Governors - Mike Blake & Steve Lunniss chairofgovs@coastaltogether.co.uk 'together aspire, together achieve, together we are stronger...'

Tuesday 4th July 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian

Election of Parent Governor(s) at Coastal Together Federation

I am writing to inform you that we are delighted to have filled 1 of the 2 vacancies on the new governing board for parent governors. Nominations closed at 3.30pm yesterday and Amandine Moores, a parent at Freethorpe Primary as the only nominee will fill one of the vacancies. We will start another election in September to try and fill the remaining space.

Below is a little bit about Amandine:-

My name is Amandine and I have been living in Halvergate with my husband and two children for almost 6 years. I am a secondary school teacher of French in Norwich and as such, I feel like I have a good understanding of educational issues. As of September 2023, both my children will be attending Freethorpe Primary School and this places me in a good position to experience and understand the curriculum first-hand. I would love to be able to make a difference to the education of our children in our community and understand the value of being a Parent Governor. I am a keen runner and as a family, we enjoy the outdoors here in the UK and everywhere in the world!

We would like to welcome Amandine to the new governing board from 1st September 2023.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Wakeman

Executive Head